
                                     
 
Dear Families, 
 Welcome to Rockburn Kindergarten! We are looking forward to meeting 
you and your family this upcoming year! The kindergarten experience is 
exciting and important, and it will be a year of amazing growth for your 
child. The students grow both academically and socially. 
 Our kindergarten program builds academic skills such as reading, math, 
science, social studies and health, but also values social skills, language 
development, independence, responsibility and problem solving. In addition to 
the regular kindergarten curriculum, our students will have related arts. 
These classes will consist of art, media, music, technology and physical 
education (PE). The students will have snack, recess, lunch, quiet time, and 
centers. We have high expectations for our young students and we work 
hard to make our time together fun and full of learning opportunities. The 
curriculum is integrated so the learning that occurs in the classroom is 
relevant and meaningful. The kindergarten team is committed to your child 
and we value our students and our parents! We want to thank you, in advance, 
for all that you do. 
 Attached, you will find a few important details about kindergarten at 
Rockburn Elementary. Please sign up for summer assessments at the 
following link: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c044badac2fa4f49-2019  
Please note that students will not be assigned a teacher until August, after 
the summer assessments have been completed.  
 
Sincerely, 
The Kindergarten Team 
 


